
From: Tony Almeida <talmeida2113@gmail.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/22/2013 10:55:02 PM
Subject: Off Shore Energy Exploration

Christian - I am working for NC Governor McCrory and recently he had a call with Gov Haley about 
several subjects including off shore energy exploration in collaboration with SC and Virginia. I would 
like to have short phone conversation with you about this at your convenience. 
 
Would you have some time this week? Thanks! 
 

Tony Almeida 
 
Senior Advisor to Gov. McCrory
 
For Jobs and the Economy
 
Sent from my iPad
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